

## PLEASE JOIN US TO CELEBRATE AND HONOR THE LIFE OF

## Dr. Edward I. Pollak

Emeritus Professor and Chairperson of the Department of Psychology (1987 - 1999)

Friday, March 23, 2:00 – 4:00 pm Philips Autograph Library, West Chester University

We will gather with Ed's family, retired and current faculty, and students to share memories of Ed's life and to acknowledge the huge positive impact he had on his colleagues, students, and our university. We look forward to seeing you there and hearing your memories of Ed!

To RSVP (requested but not required), email Ms. Bridgid Fitzgerald bfitzgerald@wcupa.edu.

